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There 1s an environmental assessment

Of Paramount’s Cameron Hills (NWT)
New Wells and Tie-Ins happening now!

Paramount Resources wants to expand its Cameron Hills oil
and gas wells and gathering system in the NWT, near Indian
Cabins. An environmental assessment is going on, to look at
the impacts this may have on wildlife, harvesters, and other
effects on land and people.

Hearings on this will be held in Hay River, NWT, on
February 18™ and 19™, 2003.

If you have any concerns about the proposed work, or want to
find out more, please call:

Kim Cliffe-Phillip
Environmental Assessment Officer
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
Tel: (867) 766-7062
Fax: (867) 766-7074
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